
20th December ISIO.

Dear Madam,

I write to thank you for your letter of the 17th. ^^s.^.v.-

We shall have much pleasure in arranging as far as possible, 

hospitality for representatives to the Annual Council Meeting 

January 26th and 27th, and much hope that we may hear from those 

delegates who desire this hospitality as early as possible.

yours truly,

Miss T.G. Whitehead M.A.


